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From: Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal <naseem.alston@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 6:24 PM


To: Dan Lawson - NOAA Federal


Subject: excerpts for your review


Hi Dan,


Can you take a look at the attached excerpts from the KW EnvB section?


We had some comments that we need to decide how to appropriately address.


If you could respond to the comments and/or make edits to address the comments - that would be great!


Responses may include "text is accurate, recommend no changes"


etc.


let me know if you have any questions!


Naseem O. Alston

ESA-Section 7 Coordinator/Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

California Central Valley Office

Sacramento, CA

(916)930-3655

http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/
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